
U.N. WORLD FOOD PROGRAM MEETS WITH PAGASA REGARDING RELIEF
GOODS
Thursday, 05 May 2022

 Met online via Microsoft Team on 5 May 2022 with Kevin Howley (based in 

Manila) and Ralph Ofuyo (based in Bangkok) of the U.N. World Food 

Program.Â  They wanted to tie up with PAGASA member-stores for food 

supplies during calamities/disasters. Further discussions to follow.
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